The photos were taken by Joseph Tucker while in the army. He identified these photos being taken while he was stationed at Ft. Benning, GA. He did not date the photos but he was stationed at Benning from 1927-1935. A little side note about Mr. Tucker, he lied about his age to enlist in 1927, he was only 14 and half years old. 

Joseph Tucker was with the 66th Infantry Regiment while at Benning. He also served in the Philippines before the outbreak of WWII. After the entry of the US he was transferred to the 339th Infantry Regiment, 85th Infantry Division. He received a battle field commission in November 1944 and had his lieutenant bars pinned on him by General Mark Clark.
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